
 
SALESIAN COLLEGE CELBRIDGE 

“We care, develop, believe- together we achieve” 

Parents Association Annual BBQ for Sports day 

Tuesday 14th May 2024 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

The Parent's Association is busy preparing for our biggest annual fundraising event – the Sports Day BBQ which 
this year will take place on Tuesday 14th May. 

 

School Sports Day is always a great highlight for the students and there is excellent participation, effort and 
enthusiasm from all our students. It is also a very enjoyable day for our 6th years who give it everything as it is 
their last whole school event in Salesian College. 

 

A huge part of making Sports Day such an enjoyable and successful occasion for our students is the Parents 
Association BBQ. 

 

The students really enjoy all the freshly barbecued burgers and sausages and drinks and treats. 

 

Over the last number of years, the Parents Association have been extremely fortunate in securing sponsorship for 
the supplies needed. This has allowed us to keep the prices fair and reasonable for the students whilst raising 
funds for the Parents Association. 

 

All funds raised by the Parents Association go solely to student activities. 

 

So far this year the Parents Association have sponsored extra-curricular activities, the guest speakers during our 
Festival of Wellbeing, new musical instruments, guest presenter Professor Niall Moyna, our Ceangail and Cinnirí 
leadership teams and many other student activities. 

 

We need your help this year and would be most grateful if any parents / guardians might be able to assist with 
the following supplies: 

 

Burger Buns 850 

Hot dog rolls / buns 200 

Drinks – Coke/ Fanta/ 7 up mixture 950 

Bottles of Water 300 

Chocolate bars 1000 (no nut bars) 

 

Please check out our promotional video made by our students on our Facebook and Instagram pages. 

If you can help in any way or might have a suggestion which might assist in the planning for this great event, 
please contact the Parents Association via email: 

 



salesianparentsassociation@gmail.com 

 

Or  

 

Office@Salesianscelbridge.com 

 

We look forward to hearing from you and ensuring a great day for all our students. 

 

Is mise, le meas, 

 

Dr. Griffin, Chairperson of the Parents Association. 
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